From:

Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX

Sent:

Friday, September 28, 2012 10:51 AM

To: Subject:

'cjarvis@metroscg.com' NRFP SATP-301 cancellation

Dear Chris,

Further to the recent call from Richard Poutney this is to notify you of the cancellation of the Distribution of Liquor Project, Negotiated Request for Proposals SATP-301.

If you are interested in meeting with the Province to discuss the procurement please contact me by email to schedule a meeting. The Province appreciates your teams' participation in the DLP procurement.

Best regards,

Pelle

Pelle Agerup, BSc MBA RYT

Senior Director, Strategic Acquisitions

Logistics and Business Services Shared Services BC Ministry of Citizens' Services and Open Government 563 Superior St 3fl, Victoria, BC Canada Cell: (250) 516-5340 Fax: (250) 387-7309

Email: Pelle.Agerup@gov.bc.ca

From:

Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX

Sent:

Friday, September 28, 2012 10:51 AM

To:

'Frank, Craig / Kuehne + Nagel / TOR ZV-KD'

Subject:

NRFP SATP-301 cancellation

Dear Craig,

Further to the recent call from Richard Poutney this is to notify you of the cancellation of the Distribution of Liquor Project, Negotiated Request for Proposals SATP-301.

If you are interested in meeting with the Province to discuss the procurement please contact me by email to schedule a meeting. The Province appreciates your teams' participation in the DLP procurement.

Best regards,

Pelle

Pelle Agerup, BSc MBA RYT

Senior Director, Strategic Acquisitions

Logistics and Business Services
Shared Services BC
Ministry of Citizens' Services and Open Government
563 Superior St 3fl, Victoria, BC Canada
Cell: (250) 516-5340 Fax: (250) 387-7309
Email: Pelle.Agerup@gov.bc.ca

From:

Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX

Sent:

Friday, September 28, 2012 10:51 AM

To: Subject: 'Scott Lyons (EXEL CA)'
NRFP SATP-301 cancellation

Dear Scott,

Further to the recent call from Richard Poutney this is to notify you of the cancellation of the Distribution of Liquor Project, Negotiated Request for Proposals SATP-301.

If you are interested in meeting with the Province to discuss the procurement please contact me by email to schedule a meeting. The Province appreciates your teams' participation in the DLP procurement.

Best regards,

Pelle

Pelle Agerup, BSc MBA RYT

Senior Director, Strategic Acquisitions

Logistics and Business Services
Shared Services BC
Ministry of Citizens' Services and Open Government
563 Superior St 3fl, Victoria, BC Canada
Cell: (250) 516-5340 Fax: (250) 387-7309
Email: Pelle.Agerup@gov.bc.ca

From:

Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX

Sent:

Friday, September 28, 2012 10:51 AM

To:

'bchipman@containerworld.com'

Subject:

NRFP SATP-301 cancellation

Dear Brian,

Further to the recent call from Richard Poutney this is to notify you of the cancellation of the Distribution of Liquor Project, Negotiated Request for Proposals SATP-301.

If you are interested in meeting with the Province to discuss the procurement please contact me by email to schedule a meeting. The Province appreciates your teams' participation in the DLP procurement.

Best regards,

Pelle

Pelle Agerup, BSc MBA RYT

Senior Director, Strategic Acquisitions

Logistics and Business Services
Shared Services BC
Ministry of Citizens' Services and Open Government
563 Superior St 3fl, Victoria, BC Canada
Cell: (250) 516-5340 Fax: (250) 387-7309
Email: Pelle.Agerup@gov.bc.ca

From:

Jarvis, Chris [cjarvis@metroscg.com]

Sent:

Monday, October 1, 2012 6:21 AM

To:

Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX

Cc: Subject: Graham, Martin RE: NRFP SATP-301 cancellation

Hi Pelle.

Yes, we would very much appreciate a meeting to discuss and review any feedback.

Please let me know what time you have available this week.

Chris

From: Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX [mailto:Pelle.Agerup@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 1:51 PM

To: Jarvis, Chris

Subject: NRFP SATP-301 cancellation

Dear Chris,

Further to the recent call from Richard Poutney this is to notify you of the cancellation of the Distribution of Liquor Project, Negotiated Request for Proposals SATP-301.

If you are interested in meeting with the Province to discuss the procurement please contact me by email to schedule a meeting. The Province appreciates your teams' participation in the DLP procurement.

Best regards,

Pelle

Pelle Agerup, <u>BSc MBA RYT</u> Senior Director, Strategic Acquisitions

Logistics and Business Services Shared Services BC Ministry of Citizens' Services and Open Government 563 Superior St 3fl, Victoria, BC Canada Cell: (250) 516-5340 Fax: (250) 387-7309

Email: Pelle.Agerup@gov.bc.ca

From:

Scott Lyons (EXEL CA) [Scott.Lyons@exel.com] Friday, September 28, 2012 11:55 AM

Sent:

To:

Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX

Subject:

Re: News release

Thanks.

I really enjoyed working on this project with you. I thought you ran an excellent process.

Scott Lyons

Telephone: 905 366-7691 Mobile: 416 417-2537

www.exel.com

From: Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX [mailto:Pelle.Agerup@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Saturday, September 29, 2012 02:18 AM

To: Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX < Pelle.Agerup@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: News release

FYI, see attached.

Pelle

From:

Sent:

Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX Friday, September 28, 2012 11:18 AM Agerup, Pelle LCTZ:EX News release 2012FIN0043-001458.pdf

To:

Subject:

Attachments:

FYI, see attached.

Pelle



NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release 2012FIN0043-001458 Sept. 28, 2012

Ministry of Finance

Tentative agreements with BCGEU, Residents

VICTORIA – A tentative agreement for a new contract for public service employees throughout British Columbia has been reached with the B.C. Government and Service Employees' Union, Finance Minister Michael de Jong announced today.

The settlement covers approximately 26,000 BCGEU members working in a wide range of occupations that provide British Columbians with the services they rely on, including health care, public safety, social services, education, environmental management and others.

The two-year agreement provides for modest wage increases, which are being funded from savings found within existing budgets, as required under government's Cooperative Gains Mandate.

As part of the agreement, the Negotiated Request for Proposal process for the privatization of liquor distribution was cancelled.

A memorandum of settlement was also reached between Professional Association of Residents of British Columbia (PAR-BC) and the Health Employers' Association of BC earlier in the month, closing out two years under the 2010 Net Zero mandate and settling a new two-year term with modest increases found within Cooperative Gains.

Further details about each agreement will be available following the ratification process by the respective members.

Quotes:

Minister of Finance Michael de Jong -

"This is a significant tentative agreement reached under the 2012 Cooperative Gains Mandate. It recognizes the respect we have for the employees who deliver important public services, and provides for modest wage increases. I would like to thank the negotiators from both sides of the table who worked hard to bring this tentative agreement forward."

"The tentative agreements announced this week show significant progress is being made, despite the tough fiscal environment. Each settlement is unique, as under this mandate, agreements depend on factors specific to each employer and sector, particularly the ability to generate savings to fund modest compensation improvements. I encourage employers and unions across the public sector to continue negotiating, because agreements can be reached.

Quick Facts:

- The new 2012 Cooperative Gains Mandate applies to all public sector employers whose collective agreements expire on or after Dec. 31, 2011.
- The key feature of the Cooperative Gains Mandate is that it provides public sector employers with the ability to negotiate modest wage increases using savings found within existing budgets.

Learn More:

Updated bargaining information is available at: http://www.fin.gov.bc.ca/psec/

Media Contact:

Jamie Edwardson

Communications Director

Ministry of Finance

250 356-2821

Connect with the Province of B.C. at: www.gov.bc.ca/connect